
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Effective Date: Immediately 

Last Time Buy Date: 03/15/15 

Last Eligible Ship Date: 05/29/15 

Discontinuation Details: Panasonic is discontinuing the ERJ-M03 series metal plate type resistors.  The 
replacements offered for this series are the thick-film alternatives to metal plate type 
resistors.  These alternative have a higher TCR value but have the same Tolerance, 
Resistance value and Case Size. 

Suggested Replacement:  ERJ-3LWFR010V (1%) 
 ERJ-3LWJR010V (5%)   

Affected Part Numbers: ERJ-M03NF10MV (1%) 
ERJ-M03NJ10MV (5%) 

Datasheets:  See attached.  

Notes: This Discontinuation is due to limited market demand for this case size in the metal plate 
type.   
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